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Dear Rob and fellow supporters

It concerns me that some adults in this beautiful country of ours are guided by what
 appears desirable to themselves, when it comes to their relentless push for legalising
 abortion.  This inevitably means lack of foresight and prejudicial opinion.  Where is the
 leadership for all our citizens - not just those that YOU wish to lead. Democracy - No! 
 Bullying and Discrimination, which is against the law. Legalising abortion would be
 legalising the death of citizens who are unable to speak for themselves, and their is
 evidence to support the fact that the women who experience this tragic outcome, are
 inevitably troubled with mental torment.

How can this be good for our country?  Suicides are on the rise, and violence and
 disrespect are rife.  We reap what we sew.  
Disrespect human life, and we send a message to our youth that life is disposable. 

Please take a step back and allow yourself the priveledge of balanced thought.  Help
 people who are in difficulty.  Don't eliminate them.

Sincerely 

Mary Shelley
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